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To The NYS IRC:



Thank you for the opportunity to submit a testimony prior to the redistricting of the NYS zones.
As a resident of Dutchess County most of my life and raising my children here, I feel the need to make sure that DC does not remain as part of the Westchester zone area.  Dutchess County and Ulster County represent rural and suburban areas and should be represented as such.  Farming, tourism, historical areas are special to this county.  We have often been lumped into the upper Westchester area, which does not fully represent the area.  Any redistricting for Congressional, Senate and Assembly positions should remove any upper Westchester areas and maintain the mostly suburban and rural areas so that the representation can support the uniqueness of the Mid-Hudson Valley needs.  	
Kind Regards,
Dawn Isaacson
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